
Lower Fields Primary Academy

Friday 6th December 2024 

Weekly News

Important dates
Hello everyone.
It’s starting to get busy on the run up to the holidays. Please check dates and timings for events.
We also send lots of information out on class dojo so please take time to read these messages
carefully so you don’t miss anything.  
The year 5 and 6 children have moved into their new classrooms and they absolutely love it!
One child said it was like high school for little children and all the children love the lockers! The
year 6 children started in their new classrooms doing their mock SATs tests. The results look
extremely positive and I am really pleased with how hard everyone is working.  
This week our year 4 children went to the York. They had a great time and were extremely well
behaved. I’ve added some pictures of the day in the newsletter. Reception had a craft
afternoon with families and then they were treated to a performance. Thank you to all the
families who came to this. The children love to see you in school. 
Next week we have our Christmas dinner. Children can wear their Christmas jumpers/outfits on
Wednesday. I’ve added in a couple more dates for your diaries so please check the important
dates section of the newsletter.  
Thank you, as always for your care and support. 
Miss R Stansfield

Update from the Principal 

WB 9th December Menu

Christmas Fayre

Tuesday 10th Dec - Reception super seven
assembly 2.45pm
Wednesday 11th Dec - parent group 8.45am
Wednesday 11th Dec - Nursery Christmas crafts
and singing - 9am for AM Nursery children and
12.30pm for PM Nursery children. 
Super seven assembly for Nursery children
10.30am and 2.30pm.
Wednesday 11th Dec - Christmas Dinner.
Wednesday 11th Dec - 2HI class visit Bowling Hall.
Thursday 12th Dec - 2H class visit Bowling Hall.
Monday 16th Dec - Year 1 and 2 Christmas
performance and songs. 2pm. 
Tuesday 17th Dec - Year 1 and 2 go to the
Pantomime. 
Tuesday 17th Dec - AM - Y3 Christmas crafts and
songs.
Tuesday 17th Dec - PM - Y4 Christmas crafts and
songs.
Wednesday 18th Dec - Super seven assembly for
years 1,2 and 3 at 9am
-Christmas Fayre from 3.15pm.
-Year 5 and 6 craft afternoon from 2pm. 
Thursday 19th Dec - Super seven assembly for
years 4,5 and 6 at 9am
- Party afternoon for all children. 
Friday 20th Dec - Last day of half term. 
Monday 6th Jan - School starts at 8.35am

Our new parent group, Friends of LFPA, are meeting again on the 11th December at 8.45am to organise a stall
for the Christmas Fayre. If you have an hour to spare, please come along. I will provide hot drinks and
Christmas goodies for the group. Hope to see you there. 

Our Christmas Fayre is on Wednesday 18th

December at 3.15pm. Stalls are available for

£5. If you would like to book a stall, please

contact school to let us know what stall you

are doing and to pay. 

Parent Group - Friends of LFPA
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Attendance

Attendance and Celebration

It is vital that ALL children attend
school as much as possible.

One day’s absence equates to 5
hours and 30 minutes of  lost
learning.

Top attenders this week...
4M - 98% Outstanding attendance!
2H and 1K - 96% Great attendance
5I and 6L - 95% Amazing. Well Done!

School starts at 8.35am. 
Please make sure you are here on time and ready to learn every day.

Attendance is one of our top priorities this year.
New procedures are now in place for attendance

and we will follow these procedures at LFPA.

Thank you to parents and

carers for all your support. 

  

Thank you to parents and

carers for all your support. 

  

2 weeks left this

half term.

Don’t miss a day. 



Year 6 SATs comments...

info@lfpa.org.ukwww.lfpa.org.uk01274 422043@DeltaLFPA

Year 4 visit to York
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Safeguarding

Staff you can count on

Ensuring our pupils are safe and well
looked after is our key priority.

Miss R Stansfield (Principal and DSL)

Mrs H Horsfall (SENDCo, DDSL and Y3
teacher)

Mr S Lavery (Assistant Principal, DDSL and
Y6 teacher)

Miss A Hodgson 
(Parental Involvement Worker and DDSL)

Mrs D George (Pastoral Lead and DDSL)

Miss Kairan Bachra (Pastoral and DDSL)
 
All staff have received safeguarding
training to ensure that they can recognise
signs and symptoms of abuse and also
how to report/act if a disclosure is made.

If you ever have any concerns about the safety
or welfare of a child you can contact us on
01274 422043.

Outside of school hours there is a 24 hour number
that links to the duty team for social care. 
01274 431010

This number can also be used during office hours
to contact social care directly.

We also have lots of links on our website:
www.lfpa.org.uk  

Do you need us?

Miss Stansfield Mrs Horsfall Mr Lavery Miss Hodgson Mrs George

We hope you found this newsletter useful!
Your views and feedback are very important to us.
Contact us if there’s anything we can improve, or if there’s something you want to see
featured in the newsletter which would be useful for you.

Mrs Bachra


